
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

OFFICE OF INSPECTOR GENERAL 
Department of Homeland Security 

Washington, DC 20528 / www.oig.dhs.gov 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  For Information Contact: 
May 17, 2022 DHS-OIG.OfficePublicAffairs@oig.dhs.gov 

Letter from Inspector General Joseph V. Cuffari in Response to 
Congressional Inquiry 

(Washington, DC) On May 13, Dr. Joseph V. Cuffari, Inspector General, Department of 
Homeland Security, issued a letter in response to a request from the Senate Committee 
on the Judiciary.
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